
Dear Habibian, 
 

Happy New Year to all of you. May this decade bring happiness and 
prosperity to you and your family. 
 

Due to the untiring effort of fellow Habibians the HPSAA membership increase 
is phenomenal. We are close to 1500 members but we still have to go a long 
way as there are nearly 19000 Habibian alumni worldwide and we are 
determined to reach as many as possible. But, we can't do it alone and we 
need your help. If you are in contact with your batch mates through social 
media (WhatsApp, Facebook, Twitter etc.) please help us to reach them. I 
keep repeating myself by saying that the more we are on one platform the 
stronger our voice will be and we can make a difference locally, nationally and 
globally. 
 

Please also visit the HPSAA facebook page 
( https://www.facebook.com/HPSAA-
610514459400489/?modal=admin_todo_tour ) and press like. We are also 

keeping the HPSAA Website ( https://habibianalumni.org/ ) updated with 
recent news and pictures of the events. 

 

Stay Blessed, 
 

Best Regards 

Zafar Kaleem (Batch 1970; Red House) 

Honorary Executive Secretary HPSAA 

0300-2672903; 0320-2672903 
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